Mustang Memo 7.30.23



New Washington Middle High School students returned to their classrooms this past week to begin the 2023-2024 school year. They were energetic and excited for the year! We spent Wednesday reviewing our school-wide routines and expectations. Thursday and Friday, students attended class meetings with the principals to review the behavior expectations. Students also received their Chromebooks at the conclusion of the meeting. If students were absent during Chromebook distribution, they will receive their Chromebook this week. Friday, we concluded the day with an Academy Induction for our high schoolers and a school-wide PRIDE kick-off for all students.

Applications for Free/Reduced-Priced Meals for the 2023-24 school year are still being accepted. As a reminder, families must apply each year to continue to qualify. Click here: https://loom.ly/oizch8U to apply today.

<u>EventLink</u> contains our athletic events including practices. For instructions to sign up, click <u>here</u>. You may also view upcoming events on our <u>Calendar</u> page from the school website.



